
Join the National Park Service for an open house to hear an update on the 

Multimodal Transportation Plan Alternatives for Bryce Canyon National 

Park. The park has been preparing the alternatives for inclusion in an 

environmental assessment and your input is needed on the draft alternatives 

before continuing the environmental assessment process. 

Public comment period initiates April 16 and continues for 30 

days, closing on May 15, 2013.

Tuesday, April 16, 2013
5 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Bryce Canyon National Park Visitor Center

Highway 63  Bryce Canyon, UT 84764

Conference Room D

For more information: 435-834-4753   http://parkplanning.nps.gov/brca   brca_information@nps.gov

@BryceCanyonNPS Scan with your smart phone to learn more!
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Dear Friend of Bryce Canyon National Park:

The National Park Service is preparing an environmental assessment (EA) for a Multimodal Transportation Plan. 

This project will enable the park to plan for current and future transportation solutions in an integrated context.

As you may know, the park has been preparing transportation plan alternatives for inclusion in an EA. We would 

like to get your input on the draft alternatives before continuing the EA process.

The transportation plan will explore a range of potential solutions, from shaping visitor demand in new ways to 

changes in park operation. The desired outcomes of the transportation plan and draft alternatives include:

•	 Reducing traffic congestion and parking shortages

•	 Increasing safety

•	 Eliminating or minimizing resource conflicts

•	 Improving the visitor experience

•	 Improving connectivity for all modes of transportation, including public transportation, private vehicles, 

tour buses, pedestrians and bicycles

•	 Improving park operational efficiency

The public is invited to attend an open house to identify issues and provide information to the Park that should 

be considered in the development of the transportation plan. The open house will be held on Tuesday, April 16, 

2013 from 5 to 7 p.m. at Bryce Canyon National Park Visitor Center Conference Room D, on the top floor 

of the building (Highway 63, Bryce Canyon, UT 84764). 

An open comment period will begin on April 16th, 2013. Those wishing to provide comments should submit 

them in writing as soon as possible, but no later than May 15th, 2013 to: http://parkplanning.nps.gov/brca, to 

brca_information@nps.gov, or to Bryce Canyon National Park, P.O. Box 640201, Bryce, UT 84764. Respondents 

should include their name, address and email to be added to the mailing list for more information about this 

project. Remember that unless requested otherwise, a list of all those that comment during public review periods, 

including their addresses, is available upon request.

Thank you in advance and we look forward to seeing you at the Public and Partners Open House!
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